
NOTICE 

Dated: 10" July, 2020 

EMR Projects + Emeritus Scientists 

It is hereby informed that due to COVID pandemic, there is a general delay in receipt of 

Letters/ Documents through Speed post/ Registered Post/ Courier. Hence, in order to cut the 

delay in processing of cases, all the Emeritus Scientists/ Principal Investigators of Schemes are 

requested to submit all the documents in soft copy on soemr2@csirhrdg.res.in from now 

onwards. All pending cases may also be submitted by email. The softy copy of these documents 

will be mandatorily followed by the hard copies through Speed post/Registered Post/Courier. 
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SECTION OFFICER (EMR-II)


